
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I am a concerned parent in Fairfield County, CT; the day of the Sandyhook tragedy I 
reached out to every level of government I could to voice my concern and ask about 
what we can do as a Town, State, Nation to change the dialgouge about guns in our 
country.  I have two young children and will not sit back and let the right of a few 
(those that choose to have magazine clips and high powered guns) start to infringe 
upon my right for to feel safe in my community.   
  
This is not a political issue, this is a common sense issue.  I am an independent voter 
and have voted across the aisles.   
  
My view is we need to limit access to high powered clips/weapons that have military 
style capability.  I am a  firm believer in the 2nd amendment, just not with the 
technological advances that allow mentally unstable people to mow down large swaths 
of people in a nano second.  Additionally I would like to see every gun owner go thru 
a background check (if we can have a healthcare system where people are tracked we 
can have gun owners go through tracking).  Enough of the loopholes.   
  
Mrs. Kara Ash 
 


